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PLANNING AND TRAVEL COMMITTEE REPORT (Chairman - Roy Denney) 

We still await the hearing about the Barrow crossing and have prepared material to be ready for a 

public enquiry which is being organised. I have had an official letter asking about availability to set 

the date. I don’t think however, I will be a major part of that consideration. We do need to look 

again at whether we can add anything by speaking. 

We have an early dialogue with those dealing with the proposed Rail Freight Interchange by 

Burbage Common.  

Three of us had a further meeting with HS2 in Birmingham which will be a separate agenda item. 

Roy Denney 
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